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Decision:  Mobility Hub Study in the Main Street and Danforth Avenue Area 

Meeting Date:  July 11, 2016 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Forward this report to Councillors Davis and McMahon, to Metrolinx, and to City of
Toronto Planning. 

 
 


